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Comment - I strongly support Medicaid expansion in Virginia under the Affordable Care Act. An 
estimated 400,000 Virginians would be eligible for Medicaid coverage, and all Virginians would benefit 
if they had a regular primary care provided and did not have to rely on emergency rooms to deliver 
routine care.
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